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Benha University discusses the Preparations of 

Student Unions Elections 

 Benha University has prepared to hold the 

student unions elections which will be held 

on Monday, 26/10/2015. In this regard Prof. 

Dr. Soliman Mustafa, the University Vice-

president for Education and Students’ 

Affairs has held a meeting with the officials of Youth Care and 

Student Initiatives according to the regulations in the presence of Dr. 

Khalid Eissawy, the General Coordinator of Student Activities and 

Dr. Mosbeh El Kohaily, the General Manager of Youth Care. 

 


